
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date: January 19, 2021 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai— 400001. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: Intimation about Closure of Trading Window. 
Reference: Flomic Global Logistics Ltd Scrip Code: 504380 
 
This is to inform you that as per the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider 
Trading, framed pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the 
Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed with effect from 
1st January, 2021 till 48 hours after the declaration of the Unaudited Financial Results of the 
Company for the Quarter ending on 31st December, 2020.  
 
Accordingly all the Officers and Designated Employees (including Directors and Auditors) of 
the Company have been intimated not to trade in Equity Shares of the Company during the 
stated period.  
 
Kindly take the above information on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For FLOMIC GLOBAL LOGISTICS LIMITED 

 
RAVIKUMAR VENKATRAMULOO BOGAM 
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 
PAN: ALNPB2396Q 
 
 
 


